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Dear Parents/Carers, 

YEAR 2 ASSEMBLY 

Year 2 are very excited to showcase their learning about the Great Fire of London in our year group 

assembly which the children will proudly present to parents and carers on Wednesday 7th February at 

9.10 a.m. 

 

In order to fully engage in the class assembly, we would like to invite the children to dress up according 

to their part. The children will be bringing home with them today a slip with details of the part they 

will be playing. We have listed below some suggested ideas for costumes which can be very simple and 

do not have to be shop bought. We should be grateful if the children could bring in their labelled 

costume by Wednesday 31st January to prepare for a full-dress rehearsal. If you have any questions 

or concerns, please do not hesitate to come and speak to a member of the Year 2 team. 

 
Reader: School uniform including their red school jumper/cardigan. 

 

Londoner: School uniform without a jumper, and an accessory if you wish to provide one. This could 

be a flat cap, fingerless gloves, dark/plain cardigan (not a hooded jacket) or a waistcoat. 

 

Rat dancer: School trousers/skirt with a dark top. This could be black, brown, or grey. 

 

Fire dancer: School trousers/skirt with a red, yellow, or orange t-shirt. If you have a PE t-shirt in 

any of these colours, this can be used.  

 

Main character: School uniform without a jumper. Specific costume requirements such as wigs and 

aprons will be provided by school.  

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

We are all looking forward to an extremely exciting assembly! 

 

Yours sincerely 

The Year 2 Team  

 


